
School Board Training 
 
Okeechobee County School Board members will participate in a Master Board training 

session at 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 22, 2015, in the Superintendent’s Office at 

700 SW 2nd Avenue, Okeechobee. 

 

This meeting has been cancelled and will be rescheduled at a later date. 

 

 


